
 
 
November 28, 2016 
 

NIH Implementation of Final Research Performance Progress Reports (Final RPPR) 
 
The National Institutes of Health has announced that the Final Progress Report (FPR) will be replaced 
with the Final Research Performance Progress Report (Final RPPR) through a new eRA Commons module 
effective January 2017. On or after that date, NIH will no longer accept FPRs. 
 
Below are useful links to learn more about this implementation: 
 
NIH Announcement  
Please review the announcement (NOT-OD-17-022) to learn more about the background and 
implementation of the Final RPPR. 
 
RPPR Website 
FAQs and additional information pertaining to NIH's implementation of the F-RPPR will be available on 
the NIH RPPR website. 
 
ORA Website 
Please visit our website to view additional announcements and information at ora.miami.edu. 
 

 
 

http://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-OD-17-022.html
https://grants.nih.gov/grants/rppr/index.htm
http://ora.miami.edu/

